
 

 

15th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Chess Club  
 
Your child has expressed an interest in attending Chess club at school on a Friday 
from 3.20 – 4.30pm. The club will run during the Summer term, commencing on Friday 
12th April 2024.  
 
Children do need to have a basic knowledge of the game rules and they will spend 
the sessions practising and improving their playing skills. There is no cost associated 
with this club, if you would like your child to attend please complete the permission 
slip below and return to school as soon as possible.  
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
A Bishop 
Maths Lead 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Chess Club 
 
Child’s Name _________________________________Year__________________ 
 
I will collect my child from school after Chess club. 
 
I give permission for my child to walk home from school after Chess club.  
 
Signed __________________________Print _______________________________ 
 
 
Contact Number ______________________________________________________ 
 
 


